
TCU/ARASA 5101 Lodge Meeting 
 

Date: September 22, 2015 

 

President Dennis Deyo opened with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag and with the 

Association Prayer, and called meeting to order. 

 

Present were Local Officers, General Chairmen, District Chairmen and other members. 

 

A motion to waive the reading of the previous meeting minutes was made by Jerry 

Johnson, second by Bruce Green. Motion passed. 

 

Financial Secretary Shane Lindsey gave the financial report. A motion to accept the 

financial report was made by Richard Norton, second by Frank Gutierrez. Motion passed 

 

Engineering Services Local Chairman George Nelson reported that he was audited for his 

claimed 908 time. If any member is audited for their 908 time, contact Vice-General 

Chairman Mario Sanchez with this information.  

 

President Dennis Deyo reported that the October Lodge meeting will be moved to 

November 3, 2015 and will serve as the nomination meeting for elections for the 2016-

2018 terms. President Deyo out lined the nomination process and stated a letter with the 

same information will be mailed out by the Grand Lodge to all members. Any member 

nominated for a position must be present on the November 3
rd

 call to accept the 

nomination or send a written acceptance to the Election Post Office box address listed in 

the Grand Lodge nomination letter.  

 

Total attendance at meeting = 26 

 

The next Regular Lodge meeting will be held on November 3, 2015 at 7 P.M. CST. 

This will serve as the nomination meeting for the 2015 elections. 

The number is 1-877-773-7962, id number 563306#.  

You will need to give your name for introduction. 

 

It is important to have the correct mailing address for members on file so that they can 

receive union correspondence.   If your mailing address has changed in the past year, 

please forward address changes to your Local or District Chairman. 

 

TCU sends weekly updates through email called Flash News. The items of most 

importance are posted on the Lodge web site. If a member would like to subscribe to 

Flash News and receive the emails, contact Kevin Gifford at giffordk@tcunion.org.   

 

Contact your District or Local Chairman for details on any items that you are interested 

in. 
 


